
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bain must come clean on plans for Virgin 

14 October 2020 

The ASU is incredibly concerned with today’s media reports that Bain are abandoning their 
commitment to keep Virgin a full service airline, supporting a workforce of 6,000.  

We have today sought an urgent briefing from Bain seeking clarification on the commitments Bain 
gave to the workforce and to the public in August ahead of Virgin’s sale, in particular:  

• Retaining 6,000 workers 
• Tiered cabin classes 
• Airport lounges 
• The airline’s international arm 
• The promise of a fleet of 75 aircraft – there are just 56 aircraft ready for flying 

The company creditors supported the bid by Bain based on these commitments. Any departure from 
this would be a massive breach of trust by the new owners.  

If Bain truly want to work together with its workforce and the unions to get Virgin flying again – 
they need to put a stop to the rumours and immediately come clean on their plans.  

Bain need to immediately come clean with its workforce about its plans.  

Virgin workers have been through more than enough over the past 7 months with COVID, stand-
downs, voluntary administration, redundancies, management pushing to cut pay and conditions. 
And now on top of all that – the workforce is facing the promises made to them about the future of 
the airline through the sale process being broken. 

It’s not fair on Virgin workers. It’s not good enough. 

 

The ASU is by your side  

For anyone who is not yet an ASU member – now is the time to join.  

Sign up now: www.asu.asn.au/asujoin  

 

 

 

 

State Name Contact Number 
NSW  Thomas Russell  0419 761 320 
VIC  Imogen Sturni  0433 339 656 
QLD Billy Colless  0419 736 886 
SA/NT Lesley Till  0497 555 875 

Authorised by Emeline Gaske Assistant National Secretary, Australian Services Union. 
Ground Floor, 116 Queensberry St, Carlton South Victoria, 3053 
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